December 7th, 1931.

Dear Mr. Moore:

I have your note of the 25th ultimo
enclosing & newspaper olipping regarding the
ice box whieh I have read with a good deal of
interest and amusement. Your thoughtfulness in
bringing the artiele to my attention is much

appreciated.
With best wishes,
Yours falthfully,

Commissloner.

We M. Moore, ksq.,
P.O. Box 404,
Revelstoke, B. C.
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